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Comments: I am emailing to say I am FOR the Pactola area mineral withdrawal. In fact, I would like the area

covered by the withdrawal to be even larger than the current proposal. Why not the entire Rapid Creek

watershed? As a Rapid City resident, I am well aware that my city is growing. And I am deeply concerned about

water quality remaining what it is in this area. We should never gamble with the safety of our water.


